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NOTICE

Lake County Pavement Resurfacing Project

Lake County has contracted with VENDOR to resurface the following roads in your area. These roads include the
following neighborhoods: Astor

Schedule as Follows: (Weather/Production Pending) —

1) Sample Road 4-14-25 & 4-15-25
2) Sample Road 4-16-25

While major inconveniences are not anticipated, there are things that you can do to help make this upgrade go
smoothly and perform at its highest for years to come.

» Expect short delays. The work may cause minor delays and inconveniences. During working hours,
limited access to your road, coordinated and directed by traffic control specialists onsite, will be
maintained. (You will always have access in & out of your residency while your roads are being
constructed.)

» Directly after paving and for a few days thereafter, try to limit turning your wheels on the new surface
while not in motion. Turning while the vehicle is moving will prevent what are known as power steering
burns on your newly paved roads and is good practice in the future to prolong tire life. If you do notice a
power steering burn, don’t worry. These blemishes are strictly aesthetic and fade over time.

» Make sure no vehicles, boats, trailers etc., are parked on or near the roadway between the hours of 7:00
AM and 7:00 PM.

» Don’t place or allow to be placed, garbage or debris in the roadway
» Turn off all irrigation systems for this day, starting at midnight the night before. Newly installed asphalt

performs best when placed on a dry surface, and often irrigation systems wet the roadway. Feel free to
resume normal irrigation on the following day.

We thank you for your help with this important project and appreciate the opportunity to serve your community.



